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  March 15, 2020 

March 15, 2020 

Cancellation Notice: The meeting of the Atlantic County Firefighters’ Association scheduled for March 18th, in Weekstown, 
has been canceled. 

This is in the best interest of our community and members with regards to the reports that social distancing is the best plan to 
flatten the curve and slow the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) infections. For more information on flattening the 
curve please see the following report and simulator from the Washington Post. Thank you. 

https://www.washingtonpost.com/graphics/2020/world/corona-simulator/ 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held at 20:00 on April 15, 2020 at the Anthony “Tony’ Canale Training Center 
and hosted by the Margate City Fire Department. This meeting will include the “Harold J. “Whitey” Swartz Valor Awards 
and Service Recognition” program. 

 

Attested: 

 

Robert A. Mellon, Secretary 


	March 15, 2020

